
 

MILWAUKEE SAIL AND POWER SQUADRON  

A unit of 

UNITED STATES POWER SQUADRONS® 

SAIL AND POWER BOATING 

Dear New Member: 

Welcome to Milwaukee Sail and Power Squadron. Your new membership will avail you 
many boating related opportunities, the first and generally foremost of which is 
education. Our primary purpose is boating education and I hope you will take advantage 
of the many classes offered. You can learn about these opportunities by contacting the 
Squadron Education Officer, Mike Wiedel: educational@milwaukeepowersquadron.org, 414-
353-8240, or visit our website at  http://www.milwaukeepowersquadron.org. 
 
In addition to education, the Milwaukee Sail and Power Squadron offers regularly 
scheduled monthly dinner meetings, the 3rd Tuesday of every month.  These meetings 
feature a program of general interest to the membership. Your first dinner meeting is 
complimentary. The Squadron also organizes several rendezvous for the members to 
get together at sites accessible by boat or car.  Much of my own boating education has 
come from the interaction with other experienced boaters in the Squadron at these 
gatherings. 
 
You will receive the bi-monthly USPS publication THE ENSIGN and our Squadron 
publications, Deck Watch and Deck Watch Updater.  Our affiliation with Boat U.S. offers 
you a discounted membership in Boat U.S. We regularly interface with local marine 
equipment providers and other local boating groups as a resource for information and 
equipment. 
 
I hope you will enjoy as much as I do the many opportunities Milwaukee Sail and Power 
Squadron provides. If you have any questions regarding your new membership, don’t 
hesitate to call me at 414.353.8240 or contact me at: 
commander@milwaukeepowersquadron.org 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Kim Rutkowski 
Commander   
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